
Medical Imaging Welcomes Three New Faculty Members 

The University of Arizona Department of Medical Imaging (DMI) at the College of Medicine 

– Tucson is pleased to welcome three new faculty members from our graduating class of 

2022.  

Rami Sulaiman, MD, accepted a faculty position at Banner University 

Medical Center – Tucson in the Department of Medical Imaging. After  

recently completing his Abdominal Radiology Fellowship here in Tucson, 

Dr. Sulaiman joins the Abdominal Imaging Division as an Assistant  

Professor. Dr. Sulaiman joins the team on July 1, 2022.  

 

Dushyant Mann, MD, will join the Department of Medical Imaging on July 

10, 2022, as a Clinical Assistant Professor in the Abdominal Imaging  

Division. Dr. Mann completed his Fellowship in Body MRI after also  

completing his Diagnostic Radiology Residency here at the  UArizona  

College of Medicine—Tucson.   

 

Daniel Goldberg, MD, accepted a faculty position at Banner University 

Medical Center – Tucson in the Department of Medical Imaging. Dr.  

Goldberg received his Interventional Radiology Independent Resident  

Certification and joins the Interventional Radiology Division as an Assistant 

Professor beginning August 1, 2022. 

 

Please join us in welcoming these new faculty members to Banner University Medical Cen-

ter – Tucson and the University of Arizona Department of Medical Imaging. 


